The attached ‘Home Learning’ leaflet has been created after consultation between children, parent/carers and staff via questionnaires and forums. We are aware that it is impossible to please everyone on the issue of home learning and appreciate the time of those who made their views known.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a self- evaluating school, we regularly review our work and make improvements so we are continually improving our practice. Any feedback would be much appreciated.




